
 

 

 

 

 

PO Box 50505 

Albuquerque NM 87181-0505 

 

 

Pulte Homes of New Mexico 

ATTN:  Gerard Sanchez, President 

7445 Pan American Freeway NE 

Albuquerque NM 87109 

 

 

 

November 5, 2005 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Sanchez: 

 

Except for the three lots in the northwest corner of the Reserve installment in Four Hills, 

construction and sales of homes was completed several months ago. Pulte has effectively 

discontinued its responsibilities for architectural control and enforcement of covenants. 

Therefore, the Four Hills Village Homeowners’ Association will assume full authority and 

responsibility for architectural control, enforcement of covenants, and responding to zoning and 

other complaints of those residents and our members who live in the vicinity of the Reserve 

installment as of November 15, 2005. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at 280-9517. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jim Grout 

President 

 


